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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

Chronic liver diseases, spanning a spectrum from
metabolic disorders to viral hepatitis, have become a
significant global health challenge, impacting millions of
individuals worldwide. Hepatocellular carcinoma (HCC), a
major consequence of chronic liver diseases, stands as a
leading cause of cancer-related morbidity and mortality.
The rising prevalence of these conditions underscores the
critical need for publishing advanced insights to inform
diagnostic, prognostic, and therapeutic strategies.
This Special Issue, supervised by Dr. Marios Papadakis and
assisted by our Topical Advisory Panel Member Dr. Stavros
P. Papadakos (National and Kapodistrian University of
Athens, Greece), aims to significantly contribute to our
understanding of liver-related health challenges. By
fostering research on these key themes, this Special Issue
aspires to enhance global efforts in the diagnosis,
treatment, and prevention of chronic liver diseases and
HCC.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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